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Enclosure 1 
Letter, McDaniel to Snyder 
Dated: February 21, 2024 

Y-12 NATIONAL SECURITY COMPLEX
NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) 

EXCEEDANCES 
JANUARY 2024 

A. Noncompliances with Permit Effluent Limitations and Requirements

Analyses of water samples obtained during January 2024 revealed no exceedances of the 
NPDES permit limits at the Y-12 National Security Complex. 

B. Other Events and Observations

On January 8, approximately 900 - 1,200 gallons of contained rainwater with a pH of 9.5 
was inadvertently released to the pavement and traveled to a nearby storm drain. There 
was no observed increase in pH at the outfall and no observed effect to the aquatic life in 
the creek. 
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